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Police Need Help Identifying Suspects in Theft Case 
 

Tualatin Police are asking for the public’s help in identifying the male and female shown in the 

attached picture.   

 

The suspects were seen on December 8, 2019, at approximately 4:30 pm, committing a theft 

from a vehicle in the parking lot of the Bridgeport Village Shopping Center. The suspects were 

seen surveilling the victim as she made a bulk purchase of high dollar electronic items. The 

victim made several trips from the store to secure the purchased items in her vehicle. While the 

victim was back in the store, the male suspect broke the window to the victim’s vehicle and stole 

several bags, valued at $115,000 or more. The female suspect served as the look out.  

 

The suspects were seen leaving the scene in an older model silver Honda Odyssey with temp 

tags. 

 

The female suspect is linked to an additional theft that took place at a Bridgeport Village 

electronics store on December 3, 2019 at 5:15pm where over $7000 in merchandise was stolen. 

 

Anyone with any information is asked to contact Tualatin Police at 503-691-4800 and reference 
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case #19-19828. Individuals who wish to remain anonymous can call the tip-line at 503-691-

0285. 

 

No further information at this time. 


